
Respected Supervisors: I am a Phase 1 cannabis cultivator located in Covelo Core Recombining 
District. I have a provisional California permit and am in the process of fulfilling CEQA 
requirements for my annual permit. I am in the smallest possible tier, and am having difficulty 
finding a distributor for my small batch prime flower sun grown organic product. I will be 
having to come up with a lot of money to get my CEQA approval. Therefore, I support in full the 
memo submitted by Mendocino Cannabis Alliance, outlining how to handle Phase 1. Please take 
their recommendations to heart, and help us all get through this difficult time. 
In addition, I oppose the proposed expansion of permitting cannabis to be grown on 10% of 
agricultural land for Phase 3.. I can support an expansion to 1 acre caps per permit.  
Thank you for your attention to these matters. Sincerely, Tekla Broz, Covelo 
 


